
-----Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: 21 April 2019 09:26 
To: SPOC PCC <PCC@humberside.pnn.police.uk> 
Subject: Freedom of Information request - Common Purpose Graduates 
 
Dear Humberside Police and Crime Commissioner, 
 
Please supply: 
 
1. the names and ranks/grades of all employees in your organisation who are Common Purpose 
'graduates' (specify course). 
 
2. the total expenditure by your organisation on Common Purpose courses since its creation 
together with a copy of the invoice for each Common Purpose course paid for by your organisation. 
 
By 'Common Purpose', I mean the training organisation of that name: 
http://www.commonpurpose.org  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

mailto:PCC@humberside.pnn.police.uk
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